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Have your say... 
for children 

attending conferences  

Norfolk Local Safeguarding 
        Children Board 



            You can make your own notes here 



 
    A meeting is going to be held  
    because some people are worried 
    about your safety and well being. 
 
    The people at the meeting will talk  
    to  you and your family, and then  
    decide how to try and make things 
    safer and hopefully happier for you.  
 
    As this meeting is about you,  
    it is very important to find out  
    what your views and feelings are. 
              



          You and your family ... 
     Choose a few of the people at the meeting and  
     what you think they might say about you and your  
     family. 
     Think what you would like to say back to them. 
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Who will be  
at the meeting? 

You can tell your Social Worker where you 
would like to sit if you come to the meeting. 

You, and your carer/parent(s) 
will be invited to the meeting, 
along with other adults who 
know about you and your  
family in some way -  
like teachers and school 
nurse.  
All these people will talk about 
how you and your family are 
getting on. 

This will include 
how you get on at 
home and at school.  
They will talk about 
both the good and 
the not so good 
things that are  
happening now, or 
that happened in 
the past. 



        We would like to ask you... 

How are things 
for you at home 
or in placement? 

What would you 
want to change in 
your life? 



Is there anything 
you don’t want to 
happen? 

Is there anything 
you would like to 
say, to the  
meeting, or ask? 

Signed: 
            ...................................................................... 



 
This leaflet has been provided 

for your information  
by 
 

 Norfolk Local Safeguarding  
Children Board 

 
www.lscb.norfolk.gov.uk 

 
01603 222288 

 
This consists of members of  

all the agencies working in Norfolk  
with responsibilities for  

the protection and welfare of children. 

If you would like this leaflet in large 
print, audio, Braille, alternative format, 

or in a different language,  
please contact  
01603 222288 
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